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Key Camelot School Dates ahead: 
In reverse order on this occasion 

 

No.1— Bird in Bush CHAMPS starts Monday 24th July 
Four free weeks for every child (Yr 1 – 5 + Yr 6 siblings). 
Only a few places still available—see overleaf re activities  

 

No.2 - Thursday 20th July—from 12.00 noon 

Last day of the summer term/Camelot School 
 

No.3   - Tuesday 18th July—3.30—5.00 p.m. 
Year 6 End of Year BBQ  

 

 

No.4   - Tuesday 18th July— 9.00 a.m.—11.30 a.m.         
Burgess Park Caged Area* (n.b. no toilets for adults)  

Sports Day Morning—Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 

No.5—Friday 14th July—9.00 a.m. to 11.00 a.m.  

Year 6 Graduation and  
Year 6 End of Year Production 

  

No.6 – Wednesday  12th July— 9.00 a.m.—11.30 a.m.  
at  Camelot School  

Sports Day Morning—Early Years + Years 1 & 2 
Parents/carers and families welcomed to attend 



 CHAMPS contact details—07931 616456 



 



 

Bird in Bush School Uniform Items—currently on order  

 

Book Take Invitation 

Outside School at this 
time, our Reading 

Team will be putting 
out a range of books 

that we invite          
children, parents/

carers to take home. 
The books are free 

and all recommended. Tw
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Dear BRITE Box Family, 

We hope you have enjoyed receiving BRITE Boxes this year.  

In order that they can keep on improving the programme and secure     
future funding to reach more families like you, the BRITE Box team really 
need your feedback.    

They have teamed up with Kingston University to develop a BRITE Box 
feedback form which you can view and complete by clicking here BRITE 
Box Feedback or by scanning this QR code   

 

Please give 10-12 minutes of your time  to complete this form and ensure 
as many families as possible to continue to receive BRITE Box.  

All feedback will be anonymous. Thank you in advance for your help ! 

Added message of support from Mr Robinson: 
“The Brite Box initiative is one of the best support offers made 
to Camelot Families at this time. I really our families repay 
their generosity by  completing this essential feedback” 

https://forms.office.com/e/fjH1FKubix
https://forms.office.com/e/fjH1FKubix


Teachers confirmed 
for September 2023 

onwards 
 

& every single          
teacher has taught at 

either Camelot or 
Cobourg Schools this 

year and already 
knows the children of 

Bird in Bush School  
 

An exceptional team 
for our children 

 

Camelot trips and curriculum enrichment continues every day 
The Year Three children really wanted to share their recent photo 

Over the last few 

weeks of term our 

children are looking 

forward to their 

Sports Days and end 

of year celebrations 

before they start in 

their new classes 

from September as 

Bird in Bush School 

pupils… how exciting! 




